
Village Of Newport regular meeting – April 20, 2020 
 

The regular meeting of the Village of Newport was called to order on April 20, 2020 @ 7:27 PM 
by Mayor Hennings with the following members present: 
 
Mayor – Ashley Hennings 

Trustee – Steven Woods 
Trustee – Thomas Roberts 
 
Tricia Foster (clerk), Michele Weakley (treasurer), Herm Harris (street superintendent),  
George Farley (codes & Zoning) joined through Zoom meeting 
Closed meeting due to Covid-19 

 
Pledge of Allegiance 
 
Approval of minutes: 
Motion made by Trustee Woods, Seconded by Trustee Roberts to accept the minutes as written 
for the January 20, 2020 regular meeting. 
All in Favor: Mayor Hennings, Trustee Woods, Trustee Roberts 
Opposed: none 
Motion carried 
 
 
Dept. Heads Report: 
 
History:  
No new business 
 
Water Superintendent: 
Michael Woods gave his report and it will be placed on file.  
 
Street Superintendent: 
Herm Harris gave his report and it will be placed on file. 
 
Codes & Zoning: 
George Farley reported no new business, no report on file 
 
Fire District: 
No New Business 
 
Playground: 
No new business 
 
Treasurer: 



Michele Weakley gave her report and it will be placed on file. 
 
Water abs 10 vouchers 38-43 $3081.61 checks 3521-3525 
Gen abs 10 vouchers 111-121 $5417.26 checks 11129-11338 
 
Resolution # 30 
Motion made by Mayor Hennings, Seconded by Trustee Roberts, RESOLVED, to relevy all 
outstanding water bills to the village taxes 
All in Favor: Mayor Hennings, Trustee Woods, Trustee Roberts 
Opposed: None 
Motion carried 
 
Resolution # 31 
Motion made by Mayor Hennings, Seconded by Trustee Roberts, RESOLVED, to accept the 
Village of Newport Budget for 2020-2021. 
All in Favor: Mayor Hennings, Trustee Woods, Trustee Roberts 
Opposed: None 
Motion carried 
 
Motion made by Mayor Hennings, seconded by Trustee Roberts to close the meeting @ 7:53 
PM 
All in favor: Mayor Hennings, Trustee Woods, Trustee Roberts 
Opposed: none 
Motion carried 
 
 
The vouchers were reviewed and signed and the bank statements and balance sheets were 
reviewed. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Tricia L Foster 
Village Clerk 
 


